
Attendance Newsletter
Dear Parents/Carers ,

Our attendance this week has once again been good, we have seen a small drop in 2 classes due to 

illness, but overall we are still really close to the magic 95%, well done everyone and keep up the 

excellent work! Our winners this week are Year 1 with 100%, that is amazing, well done to everyone!

We have started to show our late numbers in the same way as our attendance to give everyone a little 

reminder that we don’t just need to come to school, but that we also need to be on time. We have lots 

of green classes this week, showing that lots of children are doing just that. We even had a class with no 

late children at all this week, well done to Year 3 for being in school on time!

Whole School Attendance:

Whole School Lates:


